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I have a small farm that I have worked for 33 years. I am concerned about water 

issues and that if I use well water I will not be able to sell my products. This bill 

HB3372 would allow me and many other small farmers throughout the state to 

continue what we love doing and provide for our communities. 

I support this bill and pray you pass it this session. 

Sincerely, 

Catherine Lucido 

Forks Farm 

Yachats, OR 

 


